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[Tiiited States House of Representatives
'

The Honorable Barbara Boxer

Wasnington, D. C. 20515

Dear Congresswoman Panetta:

I wrote to you on August 6,1991, concerning the intent of the Advisory
Cavittee on Reactor Safeguards (ACRS) to hold its meeting on the Diablo
Canyon seismic reevaluation in the San Luis Obispo area.

The ACRS has now scheduled meetings on this matter on September 16 and 17,
1991, from 8:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. at the Embassy Suites Hotel, 333 Madonna
Road in San Luis Obispo. Please contact me or Tom Madden of my staff on -

301/492-1776 if you, or a trember of staff, plan to attend or if you have
any other questions concerning this meeting.

Sincerely, )
/.

,, ~~ v ,/* ~ - -

Dennis K. Rathbun, Director
Conoressional Affairs '
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